
                                    Bass Hill Public School Parents & Citizens  

Association 

 
   611 Hume Highway  

   Bass Hill NSW 2197 

            Phone: 9644 3431   Fax: 9644 5271                                                        

          Basshill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

            www.basshill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

The school canteen now has online ordering for school lunches. You will need 

to download the Spriggy Schools App and follow the instructions below. It is 

super easy to do and convenient for you on those busy school mornings. 

 

Orders MUST be placed BEFORE 9am each day. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance with setting up your child’s 

account please feel free to come and see us at the canteen for assistance. 

 

 

Thank You.  

      

Franca Nashabe  

Canteen Manager   
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